Windham Academy

1 Industrial Drive Windham, NH 03087 603-236-7900

Director: Melinda Labo



January 8, 2021

Dear Windham Academy Parents and Guardians,

We are currently planning for next school year. In order to properly plan, we need to know exactly which students will be continuing on with their education at the Windham Academy Public Charter School. Please be advised that next year we will be adding a sixth-grade classroom to our school.

Students currently enrolled will not need to reapply for admission provided this intent letter is returned prior to January 29, 2021.

Please sign and return to your child's classroom teacher.	
My student,with their education at Windham Acad	will continue demy for the 2021-2022 school year.
My student, continue with their education at Windl school year.	mam Academy for the 2021-2022
Parent signature:	Date: